
E - Transfer change 
Beginning January 1, 2023, the archdiocese is changing banks, from Scotiabank to TD 
Bank. Due to this if you currently give by e-transfer that service will not be available in 
January, as it is currently linked to Scotiabank. Further information will be provided at a 
later date as to how you may donate through e-transfer.  

 

 
 


